
 

 

Dear year 9 and IGCSE parents and students, 

 

The school would like to congratulate its dear students on their 

exceptional and outstanding results. The school, the admins and your 

teachers are extremely proud of your achievements; you all had 

worked hard during the whole year and now you can proudly reap the 

success of your efforts. 

 

The school would like to extend its appreciation to our distinguished 

student  

Martin Osama Nasif  

who scored 200/200 in the Chemistry O Level.  

Keep doing your best. 

 

 

College Director 

 

      Hala Toma 


